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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
   Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
   Charles Peterson, Technical Analyst 
   Jeff Einfeldt, Utility Analyst 
 
Date: May 24, 2016 
 
Re:  Docket No. 16-035-T05 
 Compliance Filing. In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Revisions      

to Electric Service Schedule No. 94, Energy Balancing Account (EBA) 
 

RECOMMENDATION (Approve) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) reviewed the revised tariff sheets filed by Rocky 

Mountain Power (“Company”) on May 23 2016, for compliance with the Public Service 

Commission (“Commission”) order dated May 16, 2016.  The Division believes the Company’s 

proposed revisions comply with the Commission’s order.  Therefore, the Division recommends 

that the Commission approve the revised tariff sheets with an effective date of June 1, 2016. 

ISSUE 

On May 23, 2016, the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division to review the 

Company’s proposed revisions to Schedule 94. Energy Balancing Account Pilot Program 

(Schedule 94) for compliance with the Commission’s Order dated May 16, 2016. This 

memorandum represents the Division’s comments on this filing. 
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DISCUSSION and CONCLUSION 

The Division reviewed the Company’s proposed May 23rd changes to Schedule 94.  The Division 

believes the proposed changes comply with the Commission’s May 16, 2016 Order. The 

Company clarified that the monthly EBA Accrual (positive or negative) shall be shared 70% 

through May 31, 2016 and 100% beginning June 1, 2016 through December 31, 2019. 

 

CC: Bob Lively, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 

 


